BARROW  PRIMARY  SCHOOL

Old Row,  Barrow,  Clitheroe,  BB7 9AZ

Telephone:  01254 822338

Fax & Answer Machine:  01254 822408

e-mail: head@barrow.lancs.sch.uk
www.barrow.lancs.sch.uk
3rd May, 2018
Dear Parents
It was lovely to see and meet so many parents last week.  Thank you for the warm welcome and I look forward to meeting many more of you over the coming weeks.
EXEMPLAR EDUCATION
We are, once again, distributing information from Exemplar Education, previously Student Services.  An envelope is enclosed with a return slip, the company give the school a resource donation for the every completed form even if you are not interested. Please return your completed slips as soon as possible.  Thank you.
YR3 MINI TENNIS COMPETITION
Well done to Lexi, Naomi, Archie and Lucas for reaching the quarter finals of the tournament and representing Barrow so well.  Thank you also to Mrs Nestor for accompanying the children to the event.
MAY DAY HOLIDAY

School closes for the May Day holiday at 3.30pm Friday, 4th May and re-opens at 9.00am on Tuesday, 8th May.
WHALLEY TENNIS CLUB OPEN DAY
On Saturday 12th May, Whalley Tennis Club are holding an Open Day for adults and juniors from 1pm – 5pm.  The day is part of the national programme of Great British Tennis Weekends.  All sessions are free and refreshments will be available.  Rackets and balls are provided.  Younger children can enjoy a coached mini tennis lesson, while adults and teenagers can have coaching or free use of a court.

SATS WEEK – 14th – 18th MAY

Sats week begins on Monday, 14th May when year 2 and year 6 children will be sitting statutory assessments, whilst years 3, 4 and 5 will be sitting the optional assessments.  Please can everyone do their best to ensure that children attend the Sats and arrive at school punctually.  Thank you.

CLASS TRIP VOLUNTEERS
We are asking for Parent Volunteers to help out on the Class Trips.  If you are available on any of the following dates please could you let the school office know.  Class 3 - Friday 6th July - 1 volunteer needed, Class 2 - Monday 9th July - 1 volunteer needed and Class 2 - Tuesday 10th July - 2 volunteers needed.

Many thanks

Mrs Clare Berryman

Acting Head Teacher
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